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Christine Howard's article "Hyping The “Hyper-technical” – The New Wave of FCRA Class Actions"

was featured in the Association of Corporate Counsel – West Central Florida Chapter Newsletter,

June 2015.

In the article, Christine discusses the rash of new class actions under the Fair Credit Reporting Act,

how purely technical violations can lead to multi-million dollar settlements, and what employers

can do to avoid becoming the next target.
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